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• Continuation of reviewing/revising survey questions 

• Question 12. Change to “Referral to affordable housing resources” 

o Add a fifth choice “I am unaware of this service” 

o Separate “assistive Devices” and “Technology” as different sections 

o Instead of where it says “home and community based waver,” something like 

“supported living services for people with severe disabilities who do not qualify for 

other programs or services” 

• Question 13.  Leave as is 

o Add a new question directly following, asking whether they received IL services in the 

past 

• Question 14. Good 

• Question 15. Good 

• Question 16. Good 

• Question 17. Move this up to directly follow Question 12. Putting this question directly next 

keeps it fresh in survey takers’ minds. 

• Question 18. Good 

• Question 19. Simplify the wording to read, “Out of the MRC services you currently receive, what 

is the most important one?” 

o Add a question asking “Briefly explain why.” 

• Question 20. Good 

• Add questions about technology into section one after question 11 the IPE questions before 

Section two 

• Add the following questions: 

• Is technology a barrier for you to receive the full extent of all of your MRC services? 

• Which of these platforms are you currently using? Zoom, Teams, GoToMeeting, FaceTime, 

Google Meet/Classroom, WebEx, LinkedIn, other (please specify) 

• Would you like training on any of these platforms? 

• Have you ever been treated differently because of (check all that apply): race, color, religion, 

national origin, ancestry, sex, gender identity, age, criminal record, disability status, mental 

illness, retaliation, sexual harassment, sexual orientation, military status, genetics, parental 

leave/pregnancy status. 

• By whom? Please select. VR Counselor, Unit Supervisor, Area Director, Community Rehab 

Providers and Staff 

 

• Sarah will send minutes to Olympia, who will send survey question revisions to Bill and Graham.  

• Everyone will send Olympia questions for COVID survey. 

• Our next meeting is the regularly scheduled December meeting. 


